
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers, 

This Friday, we are very excited to be welcoming Claire Burgess, author of the ‘Lottie and Dottie’ books, 

into school to do plant workshops with year 3. Claire has been gardening since she was a child and is now 

one of the UK's top gardening bloggers - her Youtube channel has had over 5 million views and 17,000 

subscribers. Lottie and Dottie books are wonderful gardening stories which also help children to grow their 

own plants. Below is an order form for her books if you would like to purchase. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


